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Santaquin City Resolution 08-03-2021 
 

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING ALLOCATION OF  
UTAH COUNTY PARKS GRANT FUNDING 

 
 

WHEREAS, Santaquin City is a fourth class city within the State of Utah and has the 

responsibility of maintaining its parks; and 
 

WHEREAS, Utah County allocates grant funding to all of the municipalities within its 

jurisdiction to assist with providing permanent park amenities that can be enjoyed by all 
citizens; and 
 

WHEREAS, Santaquin City anticipates funding in the amount of $5,899.31; and 

 

WHEREAS, Santaquin City Staff has recommend the allocation of these grant funds 

for the purpose of: 
 

 Theodore Ahlin Park Improvements 
 

NOW THEREFORE, be it resolved by the City Council of Santaquin City to approve 

the allocation of the Utah County Parks Grant Funding for the improvements to the 
Theodore Ahlin Park outlined in the attached memorandum. 

   
 
ADOPTED AND PASSED by the City Council of Santaquin City, Utah, this 3rd day of 
August, 2021.  
 

SANTAQUIN CITY 
 
 

_____________________________ 
Kirk F. Hunsaker, Mayor 

Attest 
 
 
____________________________ 
K. Aaron Shirley, City Recorder 
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Memo 
To:   Santaquin City Mayor and City Council  

From:   John Bradley, Community Services Director 

Subject:  Municipal Community Grant  

Date:  8/3/21 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Utah County has made available the 2021 Municipal Recreation Grant application. The funding source is 

the Tourism, Recreation, Culture and Convention Tax.   

The amount available for Santaquin is $5,899.31. These funds have to be used toward the “development 

or construction of recreational, cultural facilities or tourism”.  The City budgets each year both the 

revenue and expense in assumption that the grant will continue to be available. Once the City spends 

the money, Utah County will reimburse the City. The deadline to apply is September 20, 2021.  This 

grant also requires Mayor signature and City Council approval. 

Recent use Municipal Grant funds: 

2019- Construction documents for Centennial Basketball Court 

2020- Improvements to Baseball field Concession Stand 

 

2021 Recommendation: 

Provide additional improvements to Theodore Ahlin Park. RAP TAX funds have already provided a Disc 

Golf Course, Youth Obstacle Course playground and a fence for the playground (to be built this fiscal 

year).   

 

Recreation Department and Parks staff recommend using new grant funds to pay for: 

*Multiple Picnic Tables for the Playground 

*Multiple Garbage Cans for the Playground 

*Cement to create more stable Disc Golf Throwing areas (this would be supervised by City staff and 

installed by disc golf community volunteers) 

 

Action Requested:  Approve grant application utilizing the $5,899.31 from 2021 Municipal Recreation 

Grant for Theodore Ahlin Park improvements. 
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CURRENT AMENITIES 

  

 

 

FUTURE AMENITIES 
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